

Nancy Keyes
Route 1 - Box 335-B
Bailey, MS 39320
Phone: 681-6168

Cile Trawick
Route 4 - Box 244
Meridian, MS 39301
Phone: 679-7670

Our April meeting has been moved to April 16 at Chimneyville - 10:00 Am . Since all of the craft shows seem to ball in the first part of each month and this causes a serious conflict with some of us, our Director has suggested it might be a good idea to move the meetings to the third Saturday of each month instead of the second. This move will be discussed during the April 16th meeting and any imput on the subject will be appreciated them. Be sure to let us know what you think about this.

Amy Evans has agreed to set up a Weaver's Guild booth at the Rail Fence Fair at the Natchez Trace April 9 and 10. Be sure to get your items to Diane or Amy before the show.

Marcy still needs background information on some of us before she can complete the paperwork on the exhibit for the Guild at the Nunicipal Art Gallery in Jackson.

Following is a list of those members who have paid their dues. If your name isn't on the list this will be the last newsletter you will receive until your dues are paid.

Amanda Call
Kim Carson-Whitt
Dianne Davidson
Amy Evans
Judy Foster
Nancy Keyes
Gail Liston
Bobbie Jean Long
Marcy Petrini
Judy Rayner
Judy Smith
Vicky Walker

Remember, weavers, May is the month of the swatch swap. Hope everybody is working hard on their swatches.

See you all April 16 in Jackson.